From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: Manston consultation
Date: 07 July 2021 22:15:54

## **Dear Planning Inspector**

I am writing to support the development of Manston site as a Cargo airport. This is a unique opportunity for our area to get a major employer and develop the area otherwise not properly utilised. On a national level - especially in post Brexit and Covid restriction times - it is important to develop new ways to continue to provide flow of goods to and from our country. This winter disruptions with lorries showed that we need to have alternative solutions to current transport connections, and our supermarkets supplies are dependent on the border closures

As for noise and disruption - it has been an airport for years and was not a problem when we had even louder military aircraft there - I live in Swalecliffe part of Whitstable and we never had any problem/disruption with the planes. I would like to point out that once the air traffic resumes the affected areas would still be under the flight paths regardless whether we have an airport or not. Surely, if the project would go ahead the planning and design would follow all the environmental regulations and processes.

I hope all above would persuade you grant the approval to this development.

Kind Regards

Elena